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May 11, 2007

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR AT&T GigaMAN® Service 

Dear Valued AT&T Customer,

Thank you for using AT&T Ohio for your communications needs.  We value your business and want to be sure you are aware of some changes that may affect your service.  

Our records indicate that your GigaMAN service may be provisioned on the original equipment platform deployed prior to September 24, 2003.  On September 24, 2003, AT&T migrated to a new equipment platform to support GigaMAN service implemented after that date.   

Conditions for migrating between platforms, which were created at that time, are no longer required.  Therefore, the following language, applicable to customers on the original equipment platform, will 

be removed from the Termination Charges section of Ohio Tariff 20, GigaMAN Service, effective 

June 8, 2007.  

· The legacy GigaMAN Service must have been in service for a minimum period of 18 months for either a 3-year or 5-year contract.  Legacy GigaMAN Service with 1-year contracts will not be eligible for this migration option. 

· The customer must purchase one or more of the Diversity or Protection Options being introduced on September 24, 2003 or January 10, 2005, respectively, under this 

product tariff.

This change is being made to facilitate movement from the original equipment platform to the new platform.  If you are interested in moving your GigaMAN service to the new equipment platform, either now or in the future, or if you have questions regarding these changes or wish to cancel your service as a result of these changes, please call your Technical Sales Executive or AT&T Ohio at 1-800-750-2355.  
We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing to serve you in the future.  Thank you for choosing AT&T Ohio.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Leong

Product Marketing - GigaMAN® Service 
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